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Cece Riley

From: Cece Riley
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 4:13 PM
To: Samuel Carter
Subject: RE: TIP Comment

Received. Thank you for your public comment, it will be reflected in the MPO TAC and MPO PB meeting 
agenda items.  
 
Best,  
 
Cece Riley, Transportation Planner II 
Lawrence - Douglas County Metropolitan Planning Organization  
Municipal Services and Operations 
 

From: Samuel Carter <carter.b.samuel@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 3:43 PM 
To: MPO <mpo@lawrenceks.org> 
Subject: TIP Comment 
 
External Email.     Be careful with links and attachments. 

- City of Lawrence IT Helpdesk

I'd like to voice my objection to TIP # 250. Lawrence does not need to be expanding westward for 
developments that will ultimately be auto-dependent. The $5.5 million dedicated to this project could be 
better spent elsewhere. Dedicating these sums to sprawl-inducing infrastructure harms the environment 
and is not fiscally responsible.  
 
Thank you, 
Samuel Carter 


